
Minutes of The Mid-Atlantic District Association 

Of Free Will Baptists Annual Meeting 

Meeting at the Townsend FWB Church in Townsend, DE 

December 5, 2020 

This was a very small meeting due to the COVID-19 pandemic and its 
restrictions. 

The meeting was begum with Rev. Alan Hines, pastor of the Townsend 
FWB Church welcoming the congregation to their church and the annual meeting. 
He then led in prayer and brought a devotion from Matthew 14 and Mark 6:20 of 
how John the Baptist never failed to speak the truth. 

The business portion of the meeting was called to order by Rev. Alan Hines 
and the delegates were seated. The Minutes were read by Rev. Wayne Hale. 
Motion was made to receive the minutes as read. Seconded and carried. Rev. 
Wayne Hale them gave the treasurer's report and motion was made to receive the 
report as read. Seconded and carried. 

Under Old Business, Ken Akers gave a report from the North American 
Ministries and the Master's men. A video was played of a report by Elizabeth 
Hodges on the WNAC. 

New Business was the motion to receive Joshua Conlon as a minister in 
good standing pending receipt of a letter from his former association. Seconded 
and passed. (Joshua was absent do to having the COVID-19 virus). Other new 
business was the election of officers. Rev. Joshua Conlon was nominated to 
replace Dr. Allen Hall for the remainder of his two-year term as the assistant 
moderator. He was elected unanimously. The office of Assistant Clerk/Treasurer 
will need to remain vacant due to the resignation of Rev. Shane Thompson. One 
year is remaining on that term. 

The next District Association meeting is scheduled to be December 4, 2021 
at The Christ Total Solution Church in New Jersey, however due to the results of · 
the COVID-19 pandemic, the location may need to be moved. The Cross Keys 
Fellowship is scheduled to host the December 3, 2022. There is also a possibility 
this might need to be moved due to the fact they do not have a pastor at this time. 
The December 2, 2023 meeting is scheduled for the Good News Church in York, 
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PA. The December 7, 2024 meeting is scheduled for the Mt. Calvary Church in 
Aberdeen, MD. The December 6, 2025 meeting is scheduled for the New Castle 
Church. The December 5, 2026 meeting is scheduled for the Townsend Church. 

A standing vote of thanks was given to the Townsend FWB Church for 
hosting this Association meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned and the Townsend Church treated all to a meal. 

9;t~tted, 
Rev. Wayne Hale, Clerk/Treasurer 
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